From the Chair of the Parish Council

“It is with great sadness that the Parish Council has learned of the
death of Prince Philip, The Duke of Edinburgh. He was an
extraordinary public servant who served his Queen and Country
with huge dedication. Our thoughts and prayers are with his family.

If you wish to send a message of condolence you can do so at
www.royal.uk/condolence”




